
 
 
 
 
Dear West Allegheny Families, 
 

We hope this finds you and your family well and your child(ren)'s first two days of 
remote learning successful. We do recognize that establishing an in-home learning 
routine may be overwhelming at first; be assured we are committed to supporting you 
through it. If you are having difficulties, please reach out to your child/ren’s teacher 
and/or principal.  
 

In an effort to limit the amount of daily emails you are receiving, we are moving the 
student daily attendance form to both the Quick Links and Student Portal pages 
on the District’s website for easy access. Please be aware that students or parents 
will still be required to complete the form no later than 6 p.m. on each remote learning 
day to account for your child’s participation . 
  
Yesterday, Governor Wolf extended the stay-at-home order until April 30 
and indicated schools would remain closed indefinitely. With this information, West 
Allegheny schools will remain closed through at least Friday, May 1. During this 
extended and indefinite closure, we will continue with the remote learning plan. We will 
continue to monitor the situation, adapt plans accordingly and keep our families 
apprised of how these orders impact our remote leaning plans and the school event 
calendar. 
  
We sincerely thank you for your ongoing support as we meet this challenge together. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWesYWmitDUvuQ4zEir4RsGHP04j3V2ZsyLbP9TnSuMidFNA/viewform
http://www.westasd.org/Students.aspx

